GREATER POCONO

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
The Vaice of Business since 1910

June 3, 2016

Pat Lincoln
Connoisseur Media
639 Main Street
Stroudsburg, PA 18360

Dear Chamber Member:

Thank you for supporting the Greater Pocono Chamber of Commerce’s Youth Appreciation Day.
Whether you paid for a student’s lunch, or donated items for the “goodie bags™, your support is much
appreciated. The luncheon was held at the Chateau Resort & Conference Center, where we honored eight
local students. These students have overcome some type of adversity in their lives and still continue to
succeed.

Thanks again, and we look forward to your continued support.

Regards,
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Patricia Metzgar
V.P. of Operations/Development

556 Main Street Stroudsburg, PA 18360-2093 Phone 570.421.4433 Fax 570-424.7281
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